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To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Leigh Svendsen; AMOD 
Subject: Group 2 Awards Exposure Drafts  

 
Group 2 Awards – Revised Exposure Drafts 
  
Dear Ms Richardson,  
  
In accordance with paragraph [226] of the Group 2 Decision [2016] FWFCFB 7254, the HSU has 
reviewed the Group 2 Exposure Drafts for the Awards in which we have an interest. 
  
In relation to the Health Professionals and Support Services Award, the HSU agrees with PHIA’s 
submission regarding the error in the footnotes on pages 45, 47, 48 and 50. 
  
In relation to the Medical Practitioners Award, the HSU agrees with ASMOF’s submission regarding 
the error in clause 15.8(a) of the Exposure Draft. 
  
In relation to the Nurses Award, the HSU has not identified any issues of concern with the Exposure 
Draft. 
  
Kind regards,  
 

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National 
Suite 408, 454 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000 
PO Box 336 Collins Street West, Melbourne VIC 8007 
ABN 68 243 768 561 
p 03 9020 1872 m 0429 217 234 
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HSU National acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Elders past and present across Australia. We 
acknowledge the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation, the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our 
office is located. This message and any attachments are for the intended recipient and may contain 
confidential or privileged information. Only the intended recipient may access, use, copy or deliver it. If you 
have received this email in error, please reply to us immediately and delete the email and any attachments. 
Please advise immediately if you or your employer do not consent to the use of email for messages of this 
kind. Protecting your personal information is important to us. Our Privacy Statement explains how we collect, 
use, share and hold your personal information. 
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